
From: Morgan McDuffie <morgan.mcduffie@bakerso.com> 

Date: April 23, 2020 at 4:42:08 PM EDT 

To: "gail@floridaactioncommittee.org" <gail@floridaactioncommittee.org> 

Cc: "David C. Mancini Jr" <david.mancini@bakerso.com> 

Subject: Hurricane/ Emergency Preparedness 

 This email originated inside of Baker County Sheriff Office.  

Good afternoon, 

  

I received your letter in regards to the hurricane/ emergency preparedness in relation to the sex 

offenders/ predators in Baker County. Please see the answers to your questions from attached letter 

below: 

  

1. Registrants can evacuate to the Baker County Sheriff’s Office where they will be directed to 

immediate shelter  

2. There are no separate provisions 

3. Please see number 1 

4. Yes they will be separated, family members may seek shelter at the listed shelters throughout 

Baker County 

5. Yes, registration will be open for compliance, however we are willing to be flexible in the event 

of a hurricane/ natural disaster. Should we need more man power on the front lines to assist 

citizens with emergencies/ evacuations, the hours would be more limited. Offenders/ predators 

will be updated on this information as information is received in order for them to be able to be 

in compliance 

6. I am the program administrator for the FDLE registration station and will be the direct contact 

  

Please let me know if you have any further questions.  

  

Thank you, 

Detective McDuffie 

  

 


